
SEASONAL EMPLOYMENT 
WITH HRM RECREATION
There are lots of great summer job 
opportunities with the Halifax 
Regional Municipality! REC jobs 
offer a rewarding experience and 
offer a fun culture, the opportunity 
to gain valuable career skills, and an 
environment that promotes health, 
wellness, and physical activity. 

These jobs give you an opportunity 
to work in areas of interest – with 
children, at beach and pools and in 
sports, recreation, and inclusion. 
Plus, most jobs offer free evenings 
and weekends!

Check out the current postings: 
www.halifax.ca/about-halifax/
employment/seasonal-youth-
employment-recreation

LET'S CONNECT!
Councillor Kathryn Morse
District 10 – Halifax – Bedford Basin West 
PO Box 1749, Halifax NS, B3J 3A5 
902-497-7278
kathryn.morse@halifax.ca

Council Constituency Coordinator: 
Ken Benoit | 902-490-7184  
benoitk@halifax.ca 

311 Contact Centre: Dial 311 or e-mail 
ContactUs@311.halifax.ca

April 2022

SENIORS CARE GRANT - MAY 31 
APPLICATION DEADLINE
The Seniors Care Grant is an annual 
grant program offered by the Province 
to reimburse costs of up to $500.00 
to help cover the costs of household 
services for our seniors.

Learn about eligibility and apply online 
here: beta.novascotia.ca/apply-help-
household-costs-seniors-care-grant (a 
printable form is also available there). 
You can also reach out to your MLA 
for help with applying to the program. 

Phase 3 of the Regional Plan. If you 
have comments or questions about 
them, let HRM know!  To learn 
more about where development 
requests are being considered for 
Phase 3, please visit:

☑ Regional Plan Review’s Shape Your
City web page:
www.shapeyourcityhalifax.ca/regional-
plan

☑ Requests for Site Specific
Amendments to the Regional Plan map:
www.bit.ly/36u94cd

☑ Phase 3 Site Specific Requests table:
www.bit.ly/3ieAl5k

Please submit and feedback or 
questions by email 
(regionalplan@halifax.ca) or phone 
(902.233.2501). For site-specific 
applications, please reference the 
case number. 

RESIDENTS INVITED TO 
PARTICIPATE IN REGIONAL 
PLAN REVIEW PHASE 3
Residents are invited to participate 
in a review of Phase 3 of the 
Regional Plan until Monday, April 18, 
2022. The Regional Plan sets out a 
common vision, as well as principles 
and long-range, region-wide 
planning policies outlining where, 
when, and how future growth and 
development should take place 
between now and 2031. 

There are several development 
requests being considered for 

encounter a sick or dead bird, do not 
touch it. Please report it to the 
provincial Natural Resources 
Department at 1-800-565-2224. 
While there is a very low risk of 
humans getting sick from avian flu, it’s 
common sense not to handle sick or 
dead birds at any time. 

BIRD FEEDER REMOVAL
HRM staff are encouraging residents 
to remove bird feeders from their 
property to help stop the spread of 
avian flu and and protect our local 
bird population. Nova Scotia is 
dealing with a deadly strain of avian 
flu in bird populations, and backyard 
bird feeders can facilitate the spread  
of it amongst wild birds. If you 
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